
State of Florida 

DATE: March 14,2002 
TO: All Electric and Natural Gas Utilities 

All Interested Persons 
FROM: Robert V. Elias, Senior Attorney 
RE: Confidential Information - Staff Workshop Scheduled for March 15,2002 

VIA FACSIMILE 

ln regards to the workshop scheduled for tomorrow, March 15,2002, there has been a call 
in number established for those wishing to participate by telephone. You may call in on (850) 41 0- 
0961 or SunCom 210-0961 at 1O:OO a.m. 

If you have any questions about the meeting, please call me at (850) 413-61 89. 

RVE/jb 

I:\confiwkshop.wpd 


